The Association of Caribbean States (ACS) is present at the launch of the Panama Digital
Gateway.

The Secretary General of the ACS, Rodolfo Sabonge, attended the launch of the Panama Digital
Gateway project, organised by the Italian Embassy in Panama.

This project is the result of a joint initiative between the Italian company Sparkle and the
Panamanian telecommunications company Trans Ocean Network, and aims to be the regional
connection hub, a basic infrastructure to improve digital connectivity.

During the event, Secretary General Sabonge exchanged views with the Ambassador of Italy to
Panama and the ACS, H.E. Fabrizio Nicoletti, and Sparkle CEO Enrico Maria Bagnasco.



